
 

Statement: 

Compliance with Open Public Meetings Act 

 

Daniel T. Sinclair, President 

New Jersey School Boards Association 

The NJSBA Board of Directors Meeting 

Friday, May 11, 2018, 7 p.m. 

New Jersey School Boards Association 

413 West State Street 

 

"Adequate notice of tonight's meeting in accordance with the Open 

public Meetings act has been provided by the following methods: 

distribution of notice to major regional newspapers in the state; serving 

of notice to the New Jersey Secretary of State; and posting of notice in 

the reception area of the Association’s headquarters at  

413 West State Street in Trenton.” 


